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Friday 4th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of 2JM, 
 
In recent days, your child will have been sent home with a letter informing you that your child’s P2 
class is currently experiencing a spike in Covid-19 cases.  This letter asked parents to test their 
children in Miss Minnis’ class with lateral flow tests as a precaution and to try to stop further 
spread of Covid. 
 
As a result of this increase in testing, we have seen a further spike in cases within Miss Minnis’ 
class.  I wanted to write to you again so that you, as parents, are fully informed.   
 
Earlier this week I had to close a Primary 7 class to try and slow the transmission process by 
keeping the P7 children apart.  The percentage of cases in Miss Minnis’ class is now the same as 
the P7 class that recently closed, however, we are at a point, entering the weekend, that the P2 
children now have a natural break from each other – so a class closure is not required at this stage.   
 
In order to try to prevent further spread, I would ask that parents continue to test children in Miss 
Minnis’ class, with lateral flow tests, on a regular basis moving forward.  If any child displays Covid-
19 symptoms, please keep them at home.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mr C. Fulton 
Principal   


